UNIVERSITY OF COPENHAGEN
GLOBE INSTITUTE

To: The South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA)

RE: Storage of palaecontological material

I, Anders Johannes Hansen, Head of Department of the Globe Institute
(University of Copenhagen), hereby consent to receiving and safely storing
the palacontological material associated with the European Union Horizon
2020 Marie Sklodowska-Curie Grant No. 101026951 entitled
“Palacogenomes of a lost world: Ancient bovids of the submerged Palaeo-
Agulhas Plain of southern Africa”, being carried out by Gideon Jacobus de
Jager at the Globe Institute. The material will be given appropriate space for
storage and will be returned to the providing institutions in South Africa
within six months of completion of the project.

Yours sincerely,
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